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Friday 30th March 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

What’s happened this past week

· The demolition of the Stafford Lodge building is complete.

· Timber segregated from the demolition process has been removed from site for recycling.

· The haul road from the front of the site to the rear, through the area where the Stafford Lodge building formally stood has been completed.

· All of the rubble generated by the demolition of Stafford Lodge has been utilised within the site in the construction of the haul road thus minimising lorry movements to and from the site.

· The main demolition plant has been deployed to site.

· Demolition preparation works to the former main hospital building have been ongoing and demolition has now commenced.

What’s happening next week

· The demolition of the main hospital building will progress in earnest utilising a £190,000 Zaxis 350LC demolition machine together with the very latest in dust suppression technology, the Pro Air Solutions V12.

· Demolition is planned to progress in the sequence detailed on the attached page

As ever, please feel free to contact me with any queries, requests for information etc.

If you are not already receiving this update via email and would like to, please let me know.

Kind regards,

Steve
Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com
